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 Ad Valorem Report (TPSD Goal #4) 
 

    Mrs. Rachel Murphree 
    Finance Director 
     
  
 

Finance Director Rachel Murphree will provide an Ad Valorem report for 
amounts received through September, 2015.   

 
The collections for Operations for August received by the District in 
September were 4.12% of the amount requested compared to 6.77% in the 
previous year. 

 
The collections for Debt Service for June received by the District in 
September were 3.26% of the amount requested compared to 6.57% in the 
previous year. 
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